Release of Student Records to Armed Forces Recruiters and Educational Institutions
[bookmark: _GoBack]Rappahannock County High School will release the names, addresses and telephone numbers of secondary students to all recruiters or institutions of higher education that request them unless the parents specifically request that this information not be released.
